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To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

03/07/2024

MR Paul Benbow
5 James ST
Allambie NSW 2100

RE: DA2024/0622 - 292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

I support the DA application on the basis that it is the public/community interest to have a
local facility that is fully functioning to support the intended Recreation centre redevelopment.
The food and beverage offering of the previous North Manly Bowling Club was supported by
the community this DA if approved will in effect replace that facility.




